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I strongly oppose SB611. Oregon has so many problems that need addressing, but 

one of them is out of control spending. This just adds to that. You should be most 

concerned with taking care of the Oregonians you were elected to serve and NOT 

placing additional burdens on them. Say NO to the welfare state and vote NO on 

SB611.    


